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Coming up…
Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September - Staff INSET - school closed to pupils
Monday 5th September  - New term starts for pupils 8.50am

Dear parents / carers,

As we close the doors on another incredible year at Little Gaddesden School, we are very
grateful for all the hard work your children have put in and the support we have received from
you. We think we are all due a well deserved bit of rest and relaxation!

This week we have all managed a tough week weather-wise and thoroughly enjoyed our Year
6 Leavers’ Service this morning. We wish all of them the very, very best in their new schools.

Please can we thank Wilfred Mabbett’s family for donating a much needed piano keyboard to
the school. Our piano teacher and the pupils will get a lot of use out of it next year!

Class 1 - have enjoyed some buddy reading with the Year 5 children whilst the Year 6’s rehearsed
in the church.
Class 2 - had an end of term party where they made cakes and decorated them!

Class 3 - cooled off with an ice lolly and worked hard on their rainforest presentations and
watercolours.
Class 4 - performed their Victorian extravaganza to the whole school!

curious thinkers - confident individuals - independent learners - excellent results 1
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News from the Governing Body
At this time of year we share with you the Annual Report from the Governors of Little Gaddesden
School (see link below).  We would like to thank them for their continued support and encouragement.

Governors Annual Report 2021_22.pdf

Wishing you all an enjoyable holiday!

Lorraine Patterson and Amy Miles
Acting Headteachers

Activities locally:

Tring Swimming Pool- Summer Holidays
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JOnqGmf-u60Xke7y_vzGlDOWA7_35neX/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H3u3kWnBCtGWOYn_kd7Z3qdKEXOCPZcn/view?usp=sharing

